ASCC Assessment Panel
Approved Minutes

Monday, February 2, 2015							       8:00am-9:30pm
110 Denney Hall

ATTENDEES: Breitenberger, Collier, Hogle, Jenkins, Lin, Nini

1. Approval of 12-15-14 minutes 
· Nini, Lin, unanimously approved 

2. Updates: meetings with instructors and departments and report to ASCC 
· Art Education 
· Requesting resubmission of course set S1 reports that were submitted. 
· Have not collected data yet but have a good GE assessment plan in place. 
· Assessment plan includes a rubric but the one submitted did not have the GE VPA category part of it. It was requested that they add the VPA category to the rubric. 
· It was not clear to the department that Art Education 2367.01 fulfilled the GE VPA category. This was later clarified after looking at curriculum.osu.edu and the GE lists on the ASCCAS website. 
· Course Set S2 
· The department of Classics has provided representatives and a meeting will be scheduled to discuss the GE Assessment report request. 
· Assessment Reports collected so far include: Visual and Performing Arts,  Cultures and Ideas, Service Learning, and Education Abroad 
· Could review the University Curricular Statement and link the data that we have so far from GE Assessment. 
· Provide rubric scores as well as summarize the narratives to put it into context. 
· Need to decide on actions to take based on the information collected. 
· ASCC 
· Panel members stated that assessment plans in course proposals often do not address GE expected learning outcomes. Panels request revisions due to the lack of GE assessment but eventually just move the course forward. 
· The instructions for GE course proposals could be revised to put more emphasis on GE assessment. 
· ULAC 
· There is currently a review process going on of courses that are on the books that have not been offered in three years. 
· Assessment Panel proposal: Courses not taught in 2-3 years should automatically lose their GE status. 
· Benefits of removing GE status from courses that have not been offered: 
· Less courses in the General Education program 
· Covers curriculum drift 
· Provides truth in advertising that these GE courses will be offered to a student while they are enrolled at OSU.
· Course may remain on the books but GE status should be removed 
· Take proposal to Steve Fink to determine next steps. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Could discuss the idea with certain departments to receive feedback or take to the full ASCC.  

3. Draft feedback letters for course reports 
· Feedback letter templates for GE assessment course set reports were developed. One for high, medium, and low level reports. The low reports also meet with the Assessment Panel Chairs to discuss the concerns of the Panel and to request resubmission. 


